
1012 Sioux San Dr. Rapid City, SD  57702  Phone: 605.343.2164  
Office Hours: Monday—Thursday, 9:00 to 3:00 
www.facebook.com/RCWestminster  
Website: www.rcwestminster.com                                                               
To download our app (Rapid City Westminster) use your phone’s 
camera to scan the QR code.  

 

Please visit our App or My Westminster for our full Calendar of Events.  

 

Welcome to Westminster! 

No matter who you are, we’re glad you’re here! We pray that you will experience the 

welcoming, healing, and transforming love of God. 

You can learn a lot more about Jesus Christ and about Westminster by stopping by the 

Welcome Center in the lobby, by visiting rcwestminster.com, and/or by speaking with 

one of our pastors or staff members. 

Please consider filling out a Connection Card (enclosed) and place it in the offering 

collection so we can connect and follow up with you! 
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Sermon Notes 
You can also take notes in the Westminster App.    

______________________________________________________________________________

Senior Pastor—Bob Jacobs                                                                                                                  
Bob@rcwestminster.com or 605-545-2162 
Pastor for Family Ministries—Skyler Bascom                                       
Skyler@rcwestminster.com or 541-405-1511                                                                                                                                                    
Office Administrator & Bookkeeper—Lisa Beck     
Lisa@rcwestminster.com        
 
 
 

Operations Ministry Leader—Bill Beck                         
Bill@rcwestminster.com or 605-209-1573 
Family Ministry Leader—Natalie Eagan                                 
Natalie@rcwestminster.com or 312-804-2858 
Worship Ministry Leader—Tori Davis                                                                                                                              
Tori@rcwestminster.com 
Accompanist—Rosellen Reese                      



SUMMER  FELLOWSHIP NIGHTS  
IN CANYON LAKE PARK 
In lieu of 1st Sunday potlucks during the summer, 
all are invited to come together in fellowship for a 
potluck on the first Wednesday of each summer 
month. (August 6, September 3.)  Meet at Shelter 
#1 at Canyon Lake Park at  6 pm. The main dish for 
the potluck will be provided. Please bring your 
favorite side dish or dessert to share. Mark your 
calendars now! Questions? Please contact Ben 
Treadwell at 605.391.8714. 
 
MEETING—PEAK CLIMB 
Peak Climb to Bighorn Mountain August 15-17! 
NEXT SUNDAY, 
August 3rd, there will 
be a MEETING for 
those joining this 
backpacking trip. This 
will be the LAST 
CHANCE to sign up.            
Registration is open 
online at https://rcwestminster.com/westback 
until August 3rd! 

Welcome & Announcements  
 
Call to Worship (see screen) 
 
Here I Am to Worship  
Draw Me Close to You  
 
Prayer of Confession (see screen) 
  
Proclaiming the Gospel 
Children’s Message                                                           Scott Kenner                                        
Scripture: Mt 6:6-10  
Sermon: “Prayer: A relationship with our Father”      Scott Kenner, Commissioned Pastor 
   
Community Prayer 
             
Offering Ourselves to God 
Offering Song: Fallow Ground  
 
What a Friend We Have In Jesus (hymn 473)  
 
Blessing 
 
May the Peace  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Children under the age of 4 may go to the nursery at anytime  
 
 

ROOT BEER FLOATS—AUG 20 
It’s that time! On Aug. 20th we will welcome 
students & staff back to school with out       
annual Root Beer Floats.  
Due to the construction the Servanthood 
team is requesting that all donations be      
monetary this year. Please do not bring root 
beer or ice cream to the church. Checks are to 
be made out to Westminster Church with 
Root Beer in the memo line.  
We are in need of 15-20 volunteers to help 
setup, serve, and love on West Middle School 
students. Thank you for your understanding 
and for your generosity! 
 
WORSHIP AND MUSIC 
Do you have the ability to push buttons and 
flip switches? Then you need to volunteer to 
be part of the audio/video crew in the Crow’s 
Nest and for some ancillary work. Our current 
crew is being thinned out because of their 
respective Life Journeys taking them 
away. Help is urgently needed. Please contact 
Rick Mangnall [(701} 320-7469] or              
Don Nolting to let us know of your interest in  
making this a part of your own Life’s Journey. 
 
LIFE INC MEALS 
Once again we have an opportunity to        
support the life-changing work of Life INC 
here at Westminster this Fall. Are you in a life 
group or other group and would like to       
provide one Thursday meal for Life INC        
leaders and students? Talk to Scott Kenner 
and see the signup sheet at the welcome      
center. A fun and rewarding group project!  
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